
***According to the information received from the Bureau of 
Child Support Enforcement in Harrisburg, as of 01/17/25, the 
payment processor for the Pennsylvania State Disbursement 
and Collections Unit is experiencing technical problems and 
is unable to process payments. They are working to resolve 
the issue as quickly as possible, and apologize for the 
inconvenience. *** 
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